
 
Allison Findley 
Chamber Coordinator 
2261 Valley Rd. 
Willits, CA 95490 
 
09/19/2018 
 
Mendocino County Tourism Commission 
PO Box 89, 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
 
Dear Mendocino County Tourism Commission, 
 
Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as the Chamber 
Coordinator with the Willits Chamber of Commerce and the Mendocino County Tourism Commission. 
My last day will be a little over two weeks from today, October 5th.  
 
I have greatly enjoyed the opportunity to work with all of you for the past year. This was not an easy 
decision for me to make but one that I ultimately had to make for my family and my health. It has been 
a privilege to get to know each of you and see the wonderful work you do throughout the County. 
 
It is my hope that my replacement at the Willits Chamber will be interested in applying for my seat and 
enjoy it as much as I have. Thank you for everything and I look forward to working with you again in a 
different capacity. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allison Findley  


